Even though it's 18 months away, we have started working on the 2013 Cradock High classes of 1967, 68, 69, & 70 reunion, and we need your help.

At a recent meeting there were several suggestions and we would like to hear what you think. Please take a minute and look at what we have come up with and let us know which one looks best to you, we are looking at Oct. 2013. Perhaps we can hold our combined reunion on the 3rd weekend in October to overlap with the Come Home to Cradock event. If you have a different idea or something you would like to add please let us know. Our goal is to get as many classmates together and we will only do that if we have your support.

#1 A weekend as we have done in the past, but with a different twist. Friday night would be a casual evening with a hospitality suite, come and go as you please with plenty of food and drink. Saturday night would be a dinner dance, perhaps a little less formal. We are also thinking of going back to the beach where we have had a number of successful reunions.

#2 A one night function to include social, dinner, and dance. A location like Elizabeth Manor CC or the Obici House at Sleepy Hole Golf Course. Any nice venue that would offer us the room for a dinner dance as we have had in the past.

#3 A summer picnic with all of the trimmings.

Again, let us know what you would like to do, if you plan to attend, and if you would like to help. In your response give us your contact number and any information you may have on any classmates that may have moved or did not receive this.

Thanks for your help and we look forward to seeing you in 2013.

Contact information:

Class of 1967: Maggie Boylan; rknrlheart@cox.net

Class of 1968: Bill Smith, smithwfs@aol.com

Class of 1969: Donna Howard Collins; mom2jenandjess@cox.net

Class of 1970: David Hartman; davidh19@verizon.net